
 
TO:  Mr. Christopher Bentzel 
FROM: Penny Holt 
  Food Service Director 
  Christian County Public Schools 
 
DATE:  July 21, 2022 
SUBJECT: National School Lunch and Breakfast 
 
Beginning with school year 2022-23 the Kentucky Department of Education is mandating that 
sponsors move back to the National School Lunch and Breakfast Program. This program 
provides many needed regulations as we navigate back to normalcy.  
 
I am requesting approval from the Christian County Board of Education to participate in the 
National School Lunch and Breakfast Program for the 2022-23 school year. I, Penny Holt, will 
be the Program Administrator.  
 
Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter.  
 
 
 


